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July 20, 2021 
 
To:  Wildfire Mitigation Plans Service List (OEIS_WMPS) 
Subject: Non-Substantive Corrections to Action Statements on 2021 WMP Updates of 

San Diego Gas & Electric Company, PacifiCorp, Liberty Utilities, Horizon West 
Transmission, and Trans Bay Cable 

 
 
Dear Wildfire Mitigation Plan stakeholders, 
 
On July 14, 2021, the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) issued final Action 
Statements on the 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) Updates of San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company, PacifiCorp, Liberty Utilities, Horizon West Transmission, and Trans Bay Cable. The 
final Action Statements for these utilities have been revised to correct non-substantive errors.  
 
On July 12, 2021, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) launched its redesigned 
website (cpuc.ca.gov), including a restructuring of webpages, which resulted in broken 
hyperlinks throughout these Action Statements. Hyperlinks in these Action Statements have 
been updated to the correct address on the CPUC’s new website or Energy Safety’s website. 
Minor changes have also been made to correct non-substantive typographical errors. 
 
The revised versions of these Action Statements (Revised Final Action Statements) will be 
e-filed in the 2021 WMPs docket (2021-WMPs) immediately following this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucy Morgans 
Acting Program Manager, Safety Policy Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
 


